CERT Members Meeting

August 2, 2018

Called to order: 6:05 pm by Bob Beier

Members present: Tim Van Engelenhoven, Bob Beier, Chad Cardiff, Dennis Hollatz, Iris Johnson, Barb

Ruhter

Approvals:

Meeting Minutes from 07/12/2018 were approved. 15t Tim Van Engelenhoven 2" Barb Ruhter

Treasurer Report — The balance is $1003.02 in checking account & $1500.00 in the county account.

1.
2.

Expense from Harbor Freight of $85.76 for duct tape & flashlights.
Expense from Walmart of $120.75 for 3 multi tools.

Unfinished Business:

1.

Training
a. Pet Sheltering training on hold. Waiting for info from Mike Johnson.
b. Damage Assessment Class — Moved to February & taught by Bonnie Johnson & Iris
Johnson.
c. Blood Borne Pathogen training is in October for entire CAER membership taught by Iris
Johnson.
Vests for sheltering leadership are in process per Tim Van Engelenhoven.
Crazy Days was a success with approximately 30 people signed up for the next CERT Class. The
Trailer was parked across the street from the firehall for ease of movement. Thanks to the
fireman for helping to close the trailer on the last day. Thanks to Tim & Bonnie Johnson for
making the new picture board for use at events. It looks great.
SCFF — Motion to not have a game (duck pond) and cancel the prize order 15t Dennis Hollatz 2"
Chad Cardiff was passed unanimously. For each shift worked volunteers may get a free shaved
ice from Waseca Sno Biz that parks in front of the rabbit barn. Bonnie will put out a sign up on
SignUp Genius soon.
CERT Class in October. A signup was sent out using SignUp Genius. Please sign up soon so we
can see if we’re short instructors. If you did not receive it, request it from Bonnie or Iris.

New Business:

1.

Train the Trainer Course - Chad Cardiff expressed interest in taking the training. Bob Beier is
helping him with that. If anyone else is interested let Bob Beier or Bonnie Johnson know.

Night to Unite is on 8/7. We need CERT to go out to the block parties. We have handouts and
New Class signup sheets to take with you. Contact Bonnie Johnson if you can help.

A Pet Webinar is being held by FEMA on August 15 from 1:00 2:00 pm ET. lIris Johnson will send
out more information on how to sign up for it.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm.

Next Members Meeting September 6, 2018 @ 6:00 pm at the firehall.



